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WM.C
COPY OF AIR LETTER

{1LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

73, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

14th November, 1958

Dear Sir,
Steamer "CARONI"

_With reference to your letter of the
21stBeptember, I have to inform you that your
reports on this case are still awaited and I
shall be glad if you will expedite these, also
1et me know by return how the case stands
regarding the 3rydocking,a1$>8tarboard
Serewshaft Survey, which becomel due at the end
of November.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk %o the
Classification Committec.

Ing. J. J. Schoo,
CARACAS.




